
 
         

School Council 
Minutes 

               Date: 6.11.19 
 

This week we read through the applications for the role of Food Ambassadors at Shadwell. 
There were some amazing applications! 

 
 

 Year 2 -  Milly and Ilyas 
 Year 3 – Ehsaan & Kitty 
 Year 4 – Georgia & Archie  
 Year 5 – Oliver, Casper, Olivia & Grace  
 Year 6 – Max, Gabriel, Amrit, Dua. 
 

Mrs Hall asked us to consider the applications and to look 
for candidates who had original ideas.  

 
AGENDA 

  
 

1.  Sports or Activities Day? 
We counted up your votes and the result was: 
71 votes for an Activities Day 
42 votes for a Sports Day 
Mrs Hall will take this idea to Mrs Wilson and Mrs Richards and ask if this can be planned for 
later in the school year. You had some brilliant ideas for the Activities Day, including cooking, 
science, computing and gardening! 

 

2. Eco monitors or ambassadors. 
An overwhelming majority voted to create this new role at Shadwell. You had made some 
wonderful suggestions about positive steps that we could take to make our school more 
environmentally friendly. Mrs Hall will talk to Mrs Wilson and Mrs Richards about this too! 
 

3.   Fundraising day  
 

There were 79 votes in favour of this idea and only 4 against. Lots of classes had ideas about what 
children would like to do if they were a teacher for the day! These included helping younger children 
with their work, doing playground duty, marking books and reading stories to younger children! We 
even received suggestions from pupils who would like to take on the role of head or deputy head 
teacher, being a cook or working in the office! Mrs Hall will follow up this idea. 
 
 
 

Thank you for helping to make our school great 
 

Together we make a brilliant school! 
 

Mrs Hall 
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Remember to: 
Read out these minutes 
to your classmates so 
they know what is going 
on in school and how 
together we are helping 
to make it a better 
place. 
Bring your folder to each 
meeting. 

 


